
 

 

 

Dr. Ake Almgren 

Chair, PJM Board of Managers 

PJM Interconnection, LLC 

2750 Monroe Boulevard 

Audubon, Pennsylvania 19403 

 

April 2, 2019 

Re: April 3, 2019 Liaison Committee Meeting  

Dear Dr. Almgren: 

On behalf of the members of the April 3 Liaison Committee (LC) as well as other PJM Members that will be 

attending the LC meeting in-person, we are requesting via this invitation for you and the other members of 

the PJM Board to join us following the meeting for lunch in the PJM Conference and Training Center 

stakeholder cafeteria.  

It is customary that the PJM Board participates in a reception following the LC meeting. As the Members 

recently moved to holding the LC meetings in advance of the PJM Board meetings, it is important for the 

Members to have the opportunity for networking time with the Board before and/or after the LC meetings 

going forward.  

Thank you for considering our invitation. 

Very truly yours, 

 

Steven Lieberman 

American Municipal Power 

Liaison Committee Chair 

 

CC: Mr. Andy Ott, PJM Interconnection, LLC 

 Mr. Dave Anders, PJM Interconnection, LLC  


